@ 4 R F
14 April 2014
To:
Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street SW
Washington, DC 20554
USA
Subject: FCC Part 15 verfication, FCC ID UIPSQ828M140

Dear Sir/Madam,

The Aprisa SR+ digital radio’s digital/receiver portion is verified under the FCC authorization procedures Part
15.101(a) and (b). The transmitter portion of the equipment is certified.

The equipment is intended to be installed in a fixed restricted access location (class A device locations).
Therefore the radio is considered a class A device per Part 15.3(h).

The documentation and product labels have the appropriate warnings for class A devices.

However, we like to test to and meet the more stringent requirements of a class B device where possible.
Hence the test reports may mention class B results for Part 15.

Hope this clarifies the equipment type and the associated product label and user manual.
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me at the details below.
For and on behalf of

4RF Limited
Sincerely,

d
Paul Young

Compliance Manager

4RF Limited, 26 Glover Street, Ngauranga, Wellington B035, New Zealand
Tel + 54 4 489 6000 Fax + 64 4 473 4447 Email 4rf@4rf.com



